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                  Wednesday 14th August, 2019 
 
 
 
 
  
             Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 

The NSW Health Department each year offers a school based vaccination service to Year 7 and 10 
students. The purpose being to provide vaccines recommended for adolescents by the National Health 
and Medical Research Council. This year the following vaccines will be offered to our Year 10 students: 

 
- Meningococcal ACWY Vaccination 

 
Please find enclosed with this letter an information sheet, which explains the NSW High School 
Vaccination Program and Parent Information Kit, which contains a consent form. The forms need to be 
signed by parents wishing to take up the offer. To consent vaccination of your child, parents/guardians 
are advised to: 
• Read all the information provided in the Information Kit 
• Complete the consent form, including signing your name next to the vaccine/s you would like your 

child to receive; 
• Return the completed consent form to your child’s Learning Advisor  
• Ensure that your child eats breakfast on the day of the school vaccination clinic 

. 
 

The vaccinations will take place at school on the dates listed below: 
 
 
Tuesday 20th August 2019  
 

These consent forms are to be signed and returned to school by Monday 19th August . This offer, 
although recommended, is optional.  

 
N.B. The Parent Informaiton Kit is available in 22 languages on the NSW Health Website –  
www.health.nsw.gov.au/immunisation/Pages/default.aspx 

  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 

 Christopher Chavez  
 Learning Mentor – Year 10  


